
MILFORD PUBLIC LIBRARY 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

MINUTES OF JANUARY 6, 2016 

 

 

 

The Milford Public Library Board of Directors meeting scheduled for January 6, 2016 at 

7:30 p.m. was cancelled.  The meeting will not be rescheduled.    

 

 

 

 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

         

      Deirdre Thomas 

Clerk to the Board 

        


